Saints Peter and Paul Ukrainian Orthodox Church
21 Evergreen Rd. Lyndora, PA. 16045
724-287-4448(Church)
724-991-6715(Father Paisius cell phone)
http://peterandpauloclyndora.itgo.com
September 22, 2019
Clergy: Protopriest Paisius McGrath, Pastor

Protopresbyter William Diakiw, Attached

Parish Board President: Rob Prokopchak

Choir Director: Lydia Rudolf

Today’s Commemorated Feasts and Saints: 14t Sunday after Pentecost-- Tone §;

Hieromartyr Phocas- Bishop of Sinope

*********************PARISH SCHEDULE**=’<************************

Today, Sunday, September 22, 14" Sunday after Pentecost, 3' Hour 9:45 am Divine
Liturgy 10 am Coffee Hour; Debbie Cygan (Ladies Guild)

Monday, September 23, NO DIVINE LITURGY

Thursday/Friday, September 26/27, Parish Pirohi Sale, Thursday: 8-12, Friday: 8-3
Sunday, September 29, 15t Sunday after Pentecost, Service of Holy Repentance 9:30 am
Divine Liturgy 10 am Parish Annual Meeting

********************PRAYER CORNER*******************’k****************
For Healing and Good Health: Metropolitan Antony, Archbishop Daniel, Father Paisius
McGrath, Protopresbyter William Diakiw, Pani Sonia Diakiw, Father Nestor Kowal,
Panimatka Lillian Hnatko, Jack Povlick, Rhea Jean Roxbury, Ryan Hammerschmitt,
Ted Diakiw, Harry Duke, Hannah, Alijah Robinson, Lee Vordos, Ron Markiw, Jean
Markiw, Ann Belowich, Lydia Rudolf, Noah Troyan, Chase, Mary Keffalas, Kathryn,
Brian, Orycia Hammerschmitt, Stephen Sheptak, Gregory Prokopchak, Jessica Burka,
Amanda Burka, Tanner Noble, Arianna Coyle, Mary Ann Jurysta, Sherri Burka, Emil
Russo, Michael Romanyshyn, Eva Bilowich, Patty Hnatko, Rose Hnatko, Ethan Rock,
Seott Cygan, Ronna Frenchak Pindel, Lovie Tymkiw, Donna Grey, Helen Olenic, our
brothers and sisters suffering in Ukraine, Syria, Iraq and Egypt

Memory Eternal: Bertha Povlick

*******#********PARISH NEWS AND UPDATES*****************************

This morning we wish to announce that today at 1 pm at Saint Anthony’s Orthodox
Church, Cesar and Roxana will beginning a talk and report on their pilgrimage to the
Holy Land this past summer. We invite everyone to join us as we hear about their travels
to the holy places so prominent to the life of our Lord and to our Faith,

ﬁ*******************PARISH NEWS Al\’D UPDATES*************************

Today we as a parish community offer special prayers for healing of Mother
Christophora, as she undergoes knee surgery tomorrow morning in Sewickley. May the
Lord our God grant healing to His servant, Mother Christophora, and may He grant to
here many more blessed and happy years!

This morning we as a parish community extend our best wishes and congratulations to
Connor Rock as he celebrated his birthday last Sunday, September 15. May the Lord our
God bless His servant, Connor, and grant to him many more blessed and happy years!

Today we as a parish community extend our best wishes and congratulations to our
Archpastor, His Eminence, Archbishop Daniel, as he celebrates his birthday on Saturday,
September 28. May the Lord our God bless His servant, Archbishop Daniel, and may He
grant to him many more blessed and happy years!

At the end of Divine Liturgy today, we will offer prayers of blessing for our Parish
Church School with the start of the new Church School year. May the Lord our God bless
His servants, the students and teachers of our Parish Church School, and may He grant to
them all many more blessed and happy years!

Today we announce again that our Parish Annual Meeting will be held following Divine
Liturgy next Sunday, September 29. We ask that all members of our Parish community
please join us as we discuss the life of our Parish in the past few months and kook ahead to
this coming new year.

We announce today that our Parish Ladies Guild will be holding its annual Fall Food
Sale on Saturday, October 5. We will need help with this annual Sale and we encourage
everyone to help with this. For more information about how you can help out, please talk
with Antoinette Kennedy.

We invite everyone to come and join together for our next Pirchi Sale this week on
Thursday/Friday, September 26/27. Come out to help as we work together for the good of
the Parish in this wonderful way!

We encourage everyone to continue to give generously to our Capital Improvements
Fund as we continue to work on the different projects of maintaining and updating our
Parish buildings.

MAY CHRIST OUR GOD GRANT TO HIS SERVANTS ALL OF THE FAITHFUL
OF SAINTS PETER AND PAUL UKRAINIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH AND ALL OUR
VISITORS TODAY, PEACE, HEALTH AND SALVATION AND MAY HE SAFEGUARD
AND KEEP US ALL FOR MANY YEARS!



